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March 10, 1954

Tulsa 2, Oklahoma
Dear Mr. Selinger:
This is in reply to your letter of March 8, 1954, in
which you ask that a transcript of the hearing to be held
March 16, 1954, on the Little Beaver Field, be forwarded to you.
I am sending your letter to Mr. Don Weimer who will

report this hearing, and I am sure that the transeript will be
forwarded to you as soon as it is ready.
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OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Annsbel Hogeett, Assistant Secretary
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